
TOWN OF RHINEBECK 

 

RESOLUTION NO. 2016182 

 

REQUESTING COAST GUARD HOLD A PUBLIC HEARING ON PLAN TO 

ESTABLISH CERTAIN HUDSON RIVER SHIP MOORINGS 

 

Motion by: Supervisor Spinzia 

Second by: Councilperson Roberts 

 

Voice Vote: Aye No 

Supervisor Spinzia X  

Deputy Supervisor Scherr  X  

Councilperson Fernandez  X  

Councilperson Gelb  X  

Councilperson Roberts X  

 

This certifies that the foregoing is a true copy of a resolution offered and adopted at a meeting of the Rhinebeck Town 

Board on June 30, 2016. 

 

              
       JON GAUTIER, RHINEBECK TOWN CLERK 

 WHEREAS, the Town of Rhinebeck waterfront is a scenic treasure, a part of the state 

Local Waterfront Revitalization Program with a protected view shed, and  

 WHEREAS, the Hudson River is a source of our Town’s drinking water; and 

 WHEREAS, the addition of long term commercial ship moorings in Esopus and Kingston 

Flats would greatly affect our waterfront and raises a myriad of concerns; now, therefore, be it 

 RESOLVED, that the Rhinebeck Town Board requests that the United States Coast 

Guard hold a public hearing for this project (USCG-2016-0132). 


